
Orchard Mesa Sanitation District 
196 WEBSTER 	— PHONE 245-0033 

GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 81501 

December 17, 1980 

Jim Patterson 
City of Grand Junction.  
Engineering Department 
Grand Junction, CO 81503 

Dear Jim: 

At the December L6, 1980 meeting, the Orchard Mesa Sanitation District 
discussed, in length, the service charges and the option of doing our 
own maintenance and flushing. 

Effective January 1, 1981 the District would like to increase its 
service fee from $7.25 to $7.50 per month. The new rate per single 
family dwellings would be $7.50 per E. Q. U. , the cities portion 
would be $3.92, the District's portion would then be $3.58. This is 
with the understanding that we would do our own maintenance and flush-
ing, the city would still do our billing and computer time. 

If Mac has any problems as to computing, other than single family 
dwellings or E. Q. U. one, I will be very happy to go over it with 
him. This would be effective January 1, 1981 and would be reflected 
in our Febuary 1, 1981 billing. 

If we find that doing our own maintenance presents a problem, do to im-
proper man power etc., we would like to have the option of returning 
to the city for this service. 

If I can be of any help in implementing the above, please call. 

Sincerly, 

0e244407 
Don Caraway 
Manager 

ORCHARD MESA SANITATION DISTRICT 

DC/dl 

cc: Mac McGregor 
File 
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